
Subject: FW: Ninilchik School 

From: Jeffrey Ambrosier [mailto:JAmbrosier@KPBSD.kl2.ak.us] 
Sent: Thursday, September 10, 2015 7:57AM 
To: Blankenship, Johni <JBiankenship@kpb.us> 
Subject: Ninilchik School 

Good morning, 
Due to our Site Based Council by laws we are unable to hold a meeting before the next assembly meeting. This topic 

will be discussed at the next Site Based Council meeting which is on the 17th of September. 

Jeff Ambrosier 
Principal Ninilchik School 
15735 Sterling Hwy. 
Ninilchik AK, 99639 
(907) 714-0321 
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